
 

 

Re: KH/AB/FS/Thank A Teacher Day  
 
9th June 2025 

 
Thank A Teacher Day  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that Barr Beacon Secondary School will be celebrating Thank 
a Teacher Day on Wednesday 18th June. This is a wonderful opportunity to recognise the 
dedication and hard work of our teaching staff, who inspire, support, and shape the futures 
of our students every day. 
 
We would love for you to join us in expressing gratitude and encouragement to our 
teachers. Whether it’s a simple thank-you, a message of appreciation, or a heartfelt story 
about a teacher who has made a difference, your words mean so much. 
 
To make sharing your messages easy, we have created a Microsoft Form, where you can 
submit your thoughts. Please find the link below: 
 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/LtyU6kS4yc 

 
Your contributions will be shared with our teachers as part of our celebration, reminding 
them of the incredible impact they have on our students and the wider community. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to be part of this special occasion. We look forward to 
receiving your messages and celebrating the amazing work of our teachers together! 
 
Yours sincerely  

     
 
Mrs Hibbs       Mr Ball  
Headteacher       Deputy Headteacher  

https://forms.office.com/e/LtyU6kS4yc

